
September 6th, 1927,

The President, 
University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir Robert:-
With reference to your 

letter of August 26th to Colonel Bovey re­
garding McGill’s representation at your 
Centenary next month, let me say that I am 
counting on going to these functions myself.
I cannot attend on October 6th, because that 
is our Founder’s Day and on that date we have 
a celebration of our own always. I shall go 
up by the night train and be there for the 7th and 8th.

With all kind wishes for 
the success of the function, I am.

Yours faithfully.


